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Indian River County, Florida  
Department of Utility Services 

Board Memorandum 
 
 

Date: February 22, 2021 
 
To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
 
From: Vincent Burke, PE, Director of Utility Services 
 
Subject: Notice of Scheduled Public Hearing to Consider 51st Avenue and Portions of Winter Beach 

Highlands and Winter Beach Park Subdivisions Water Assessment (Legislative) 
 
 
It is requested that the following information be given formal consideration by the Board of County 
Commissioners (BCC) at its regular meeting of March 9, 2021. 
 
 
Descriptions and Conditions: 
 
Please be advised that the following public hearing item has been scheduled for BCC consideration:  
 

March 9, 2021 
 
Considering an assessment for 51st Avenue and portions of Winter Beach Highlands and Winter Beach Park 
Subdivisions, Resolution III. [Legislative]. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
The referenced public hearing item is provided for the Board of County Commissioners’ information. No 
action is needed at this time. 
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